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*Dec. 12, Reflections

Council Awards Night, 6:30
p.m., at Snow Springs
Elementary. 
*Dec. 13, Dads and

Donuts, for last names S-Z.
*Dec. 16, Good Choice

Store.
*Jan. 8, PTA Board Mtg.,

9:30 a.m., conference room.

Nominate favorite teacher or volunteer for excellence award
The PTA is looking for outstanding volunteers,

administrators and educators to nominate for Utah
PTA’s state awards and local awards.
If there is an educator or volunteer you think should

be nominated, please fill out the following form.

Selection criteria includes: Nominee’s relationship
with students, relationship with parents and relation-
ship with PTA and the community.
For questions, contact Wendy Wiltbank at 801-766-

5678.

Watch for the next RADKids 
registration  in January.

Name of Nominee:

Why you think he or she is outstanding?

Your Name and Contact Info: ____________________________________________________

Circle what this person is:
Volunteer

Administrator
Educator

Due Dec. 12
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Send gently used coats
to the office until Dec. 12.

        


